
Report from the Regular Board Meeting 
Wednesday, October 23, 2019 
 
 

TOPICS: 
Premier’s Award of Excellence 
Communications Awards 
Menstrual Products 
 

 
PREMIER’S AWARD – Teacher Chad Jobe, winner, and District Principal Brett Hancock, 
finalist, of the Premier’s Award of Excellence in Teaching, received congratulations from 
the Board and shared their experience meeting Premier John Horgan at the awards 
ceremony held in Victoria. 
 
Watch the presentation 
Mr. Jobe’s video 
Mr. Hancock’s video 
 

 
COMMUNICATIONS AWARDS – The district’s communications department received 
three BRAVO awards from the Canadian Association of Communicators in Education 
organization in three categories: 
 

 Coup de Coeur: #SingingSuperintendent – Snow Day Campaign 

 Award of Merit: #ReconciliAction – Our Journey to Reconciliation Video Series 

 Award of Distinction: NLPS ED Talks Podcast 

 

 
MENSTRUAL PRODUCTS – The Board adopted the Provision of Menstrual Products to 
Students policy and directed staff to draft corresponding administrative procedures. The 
procedures will be presented to the Board in order to achieve compliance with the 
Support Services for Schools ministerial order and to support access to free menstrual 
products for students.  
 
 
All Board meetings are now streamed live and archived on our YouTube Channel. 

Find current and past issues of NLPS News on our web site http://www.sd68.bc.ca/  

To submit an item for NLPS NEWS: 

Mail  Email 

Communications Office  communications@sd68.bc.ca 
Nanaimo Ladysmith Public Schools 
395 Wakesiah Avenue, Nanaimo, B.C. V9R 3K6 Phone 

 250-741-5273 
 
 

https://youtu.be/fwCAtTEYtVM?t=166
https://youtu.be/kHoFQnJn-bg
https://youtu.be/NG7XA42anzo
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCsM0NRLUtV3AEg_tLzRS97Q
http://www.sd68.bc.ca/
mailto:communications@sd68.bc.ca

